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Scope Change

From time to time unforeseen challenges or opportunities can affect the planned budget, timeline, or overall goals of a project funded by the Student Sustainability Committee. Past examples of these situations include projects coming in under budget but having additional opportunities available, or inclement weather delaying the planting of agriculture projects.
Below please include a brief project summary and your requested changes. Attach additional documents as needed. If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu.
General Information
Project Name: iSEE Green Labs Intern  change to Green Campus 

Total Amount Requested from SSC: $11,000; this project currently has $9081.30 left in available funding.

Contact Information
Applicant Name:  	Meredith Moore	
Unit/Department: 	Institute for Sustainability, Energy, and Environment 
Email Address:	 	mkm0078@illinois.edu 

Project Information
Please provide a brief background of the project, the goals, and the desired outcomes:
SSC originally funded this project in 2018 to support a student intern to assist with the awareness building of behavior change efforts, collection of lab inventory data, review the results, and help develop the policy recommendations of a Green Lab program. The student interns will learn research and communication skills, and increase their awareness to sustainability issues in laboratory environments. The Green Lab certification opportunity is an initiative that has been discussed with Division of Research Safety and stalled due to health/safety concerns; a recommendation is currently being developed to move forward with this effort by the Energy iCAP Team. A committee with F&S, iSEE, and DRS representatives will likely be formed in the near future to discuss implementation of this program.

Please provide a brief summary of how students will be involved in the project’s changes:
The project (Certified Greener Campus Programs) will continue to be spearheaded by an iSEE student intern. 

Please provide a brief summary of your requested scope change. How is your request different from your original plan?
Project funding would be well-suited to support the Certified Greener Campus Programs by providing supplies to outreach the program (certifications for recipients, workshops, etc.) and resources to build awareness of campus sustainability initiatives to enhance the campus culture of sustainability. The initial vision of the project still applies. The scope change is requested to expand from Green Labs to apply to the Certified Greener Campus Program as a whole. We also request an extension of this project to June 30, 2023. 

Additional comments (Optional)
Please reach out if any additional information or clarification is needed.  
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